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And just like that we are entering Week 4!  Last week I enjoyed celebrating our Preps 100 days 
Smarter on Monday, and walking through the classrooms throughout the week, the learners 
appeared really settled with lots of learning taking place.  

Sunday?s Gospel explored the importance of ?bread? in the context of Jesus? life and the gospel 
stories.  For thousands of years, bread has been a staple part of the human diet in many cultures.  
It is no accident that the image of Jesus as bread makes such a significant appearance in the 
gospels.  For the people in Jesus? time, bread was a vital mainstay of their diet.  In the Bible, the 
word ?bread? often simply means all food - it was that important!  For many, regular access to 
bread did equate to life.  In much the same way, regular access to Jesus (and the story of his life) 
can be just as important for us to live a healthy and satisfying life.

Unfortunately today we had a number of staff away sick and have had to postpone our PSG 
appointments.  My apologies to those who have been inconvenienced by this change.  It is a 
reminder to us all that there are colds/ flus etc. in our community and I am thankful to the staff 
who have remained at home, rather than spreading these illnesses at school.  The same thanks 
goes to our families who are doing likewise and supporting our community?s health by keeping 
sick children at home.

Tomorrow our Yr6?s are off on an excursion to the Pioneer Settlement in Swan Hill.  On Thursday 
classes will individually celebrate the Feast of Australia?s only Saint (apart from Mrs Fry!), St Mary 
of the Cross MacKillop.  On Friday we conclude the school week with an assembly in the church 
where the Juniors will share some of their work.  Everyone is invited to join us.  On Sunday I am 
excited for our learners who will celebrate the Holy Sacraments of Confirmation and Eucharist.  
Please keep Dan, Sylvi, Amaeley, Nate, Abraham and Jaida in your thoughts and prayers as they 
receive Jesus through the Eucharist and celebrate the Gifts of the Holy Spirit through 
Confirmation.  Thank you Mrs Kelly and Miss Beer for preparing our learners, and thanks in 
advance to Bishop Shane who will lead our Mass.  Also on Sunday, Chloe competes in the Lions 
Club public Speaking final - Go Chloe!!
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PRAYER

  

Jarrod Mullavey

Next week we have two big school events.  Next Wednesday (14th Aug) we will be joined by 
St Patrick?s Pyramid Hill, St Joseph's Kerang, Gen Bryant and Michael Chisholm (CES Ltd) to 
celebrate our Spirituality.  Recess and lunch will be provided to learners on this day.  And on 
Friday (16th Aug) we will have our own Olympics track and field meeting at our school 
Athletics Carnival (held at the Rec Reserve - 2nd oval).  I hope our learners feel just as 
inspired as I do to run fast, jump high and give their best!

In the weeks to follow, we have Book Week (and parade), Yr3/ 4 Camp in Kyneton and our 
school Father?s day celebration ? plus much more!  Miss Cartwright is putting together a 
slideshow for Father?s day.  If you would like some photos of Dads or Special Men (grandpa, 
pop, uncle etc.) included in this slideshow, please email them to Graecen 
(gcartwright@smcohuna.catholic.edu.au).  

And finally, I just wanted to remind families that in the final week of this term we are trialing 
having Learning Conversations (parent/ teacher interviews) during the day.  As such, 
Wednesday 18th September will be a pupil free day.  We will seek feedback from families 
following this event to see if this is preferred over afternoon/ night time meetings.

Take care and God bless. 
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Included in this newsletter is a list of possible Book Week parade costume ideas on the 
theme of ?Reading is Magic.?  Mrs Warren has compiled a list of books and characters that 
learners may wish to dress up as.  We hope this helps parents, as I know how much work 
goes into creating some of the costumes that appear in the parade!!  A reminder that the 
parade will take place down at the Garden Park on Friday 23rd August (currently scheduled 
for a 1pm start - but I will confirm this closer to the date).

Our Athletics carnival is also fast approaching - Friday 16th August.  I know Mrs Walker (and 
all staff) would really appreciate any parents who can help out on the day.

Have a great week and:  Aussie, Aussie, Aussie, Oi, Oi, Oi!!!
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ST MARY'S 
LIMITED 
EDITION 
BEANIE

If  anyone is interested in 
joining in saying the 

Rosary on a Wednesday 
morning at  10am please 

contact  

Donna 0431 737 790.

RECYCLE BIN!!!

Mrs Mac has provided a bin 
near  t he ent rance (near  shed)  
for  anyone t hat  would l ike t o 
use it  t o recycle.

GLASS , PLASTIC, ALUMINUM 

MARKET DAY
This Thursday t here w il l  be a Garden 

Market  af t er  school.

We have celery, spr ing onions, baby 
spinach, snap peas, m int , chocolat e 
m int , gar l ic chives, t hym e, parsley, 

spinach, and radishes.

Also oranges, grapefruit , and lem ons. 
Hopefully som e eggs.

Please bring cash.
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MRS MAC IS CHASING SOME 

CONCRETE POTS IF ANYONE HAS 

ANY HANGING AROUND THAT 

THEY DON'T  NEED.  THANKS 

St Mary's acknowledges and 
pays respects to the traditional 

custodians of the land on 
which we meet;  the Barrapa 

Rappa People, and pay 
respects to elders both past and 

present. 

School Term Dates 2024: 

Term 2: 15th Apr - 28th Jun

Term 3: 15th Jul - 20th Sept

Term 4: 7th Oct - 20th Dec

P & F chocolate 
fundraiser

A reminder to please 
deposit the $60 into the 
School bank account :-

BSB 083-543
Acc. No. 457171993
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https://www.playhq.com/afl/register/9d4c41.
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